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Land Acknowledgement 

I would like to acknowledge the enduring presence of Indigenous 
peoples on the lands on which I work today. I acknowledge that

North York is the traditional land of the Huron-Wendat, the 
Seneca, Haudenosaunee and most recently, the Mississaugas of 
the Credit River. I also acknowledge that Toronto is covered by 

treaty 13. I thank the past, present and future caretakers of this 
land where age old ceremonies of celebration, initiation and 

renewal took place. I am grateful to have the opportunity to work 
and learn on these lands in a community of sharing.



Government of Ontario announcements 

March 12th – Schools closing March 14th to April 5th

March 31st – Schools to remain closed until May 4th

March 31st – Phase 2 of Learn at Home 

April 14th – Schools will NOT reopen May 4th



OPC Supports

Weekly meetings

Continued 1 on 1 support

Collaboration with partners

Professional learning



”Just in Time” Learning

Survey to 
members

Identification of themes 
and format

Find facilitators 
and build schedule

Communications and 
archiving

Leadership during this crisis

Pedagogy

Management

Self-Care





Reactions from 
the field
“It was great to hear all the 
key messages and I 
especially appreciated the 
'Emergency remote 
teaching' message. I think 
we can forget that we were 
not ready or planned for this 
time and everyone (teachers 
included) want to keep our 
students engaged and 
learning, but there are many 
other factors that are 
affecting our students, their 
families and ourselves.” 



More feedback

This was awesome -
incredible -need to watch 
this again and then feel 
upon reflection would 
able to provide more 
feedback here...this was 
concrete and gave some 
awesome ways to support 
this in our schools! Thank 
you!

Really enjoyed the group 
discussion – It helped my 
well being to connect with 
colleagues outside of my 
Board. Recommend these 
sessions continue!

I think all info (when I was 
able to be present) was 
relevant to our roles as 
leaders and how we 
respond during a 
pandemic that is affecting 
our staff, students and 
families. Thank you.



NEXT STEPS

CONTINUED SUPPORT

ADD TOPICS and DIG DEEPER

ENCOURAGE SHARING

BE OPEN TO FEEDBACK



Facebook
Ontario Principals’ Council

Twitter
@OPCouncil

Instagram
@opcouncil

THANK YOU

Nadine Trépanier-Bisson
ntrepanier@principals.ca

@NadineTrepanier

Just in Time PL WebPage

http://principals.ca
https://www.principals.ca/en/professional-learning/just-in-time-professional-learning.aspx

